
 
 

 
 

22nd January 2019 
 

 

 Shansi v 2001N to Omit PNG 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that the Shansi v 2001N will omit Papua New 
Guinea due to schedule management requirements. 

 
Cargo destined for PNG on this vessel will discharge in Brisbane to connect with the 
Melanesian Pride v 020N. 

 
The Melanesian Pride will, after Brisbane, call Motukea, Lae and Lihir. 
New arrival/departure dates as follow: 

 
Port ETA ETD 

Brisbane 03/02/2020 04/02/2020 

Motukea 09/02/2020 10/02/2020 
Lae 12/02/2020 13/02/2020 

Lihir 15/02/2020 16/02/2020 

 
 

Our Customer Service team will be in touch with revisited booking confirmations reflecting 
the new vessel details. 

 
Pacific Forum Line wishes to thank customers for their ongoing support. 

 
For further information please do not hesitate to contact your local representative. 

 

Yours sincerely 
Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 

 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

